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CHIEF MINISTER’S REACTION TO BISHOP HESKETT’S APPOINTMENT 

 
Reacting to the news that Bishop Heskett has been appointed Bishop of Hallam and will 
be leaving Gibraltar in the summer, the Chief Minister, Hon Fabian Picardo, said: "I have 
been touched by the news that Gibraltar's beloved Bishop Heskett will be leaving us 
shortly. He has been an excellent Bishop whose humility has endeared him to the whole of 
our Community. He made the Rock his home and we welcomed him with open arms and 
we will truly miss him. He has been a great pastor and friend to many and will leave a 
huge void in the hearts of Gibraltarians and long term residents of all religions." 

 


